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I have great concerns about the Westconnex project and the impact it will have on The inner west 
and Rozelle in particular. This is a residential area and I dread to think of the impact to the 

residents when the works are happening and then the awful pollution and congestion when the 
tunnels open. A proper filtration system needs to be in place rather than “concealing” smoke 

stacksin aparkarea which will be constantly pumping out poisonous Fumes and damaging our 
children.  

 
We have decided to Move out of the area which is a shame as it’s such a beautiful community. 

Please take note of residents concerns. There is still a chance to stop this huge mistake! 

 


